Lunzenfichter message

Message from the AIPS
The 100th number of a magazine is always a beautiful success because it shows that the publication has grown from its youthful and inexperienced stage to a pleasing degree of professionalism and maturity. At the time of its birth in 1980, who believed that World Weightlifting would still exist 26 years later? Not too many people. Perhaps only Tamás Aján, its initiator, Anikó, its diligent working servant or also Jenő Boskovics, its data memory. And as it is here, the 100th issue, printed on glossy paper in colour, more beautiful than ever, and more and more informative, because in the course of the years it afforded to have children in Russian and in Spanish. 
With World Weightlifting the IWF proved that it was a dynamic international federation. In 1980, in fact, it was the only one publishing a true magazine in collaboration with the specialized weightlifting journalists’ section of the AIPS. And twenty-six years later it is still the only one doing it, as a testimony of the good relations that are still maintained between the IWF and the AIPS. I just hope that in 25 years we shall celebrate the publication of the 200th issue - still in unity.

Alain LUNZENFICHTER

Chairman of the AIPS Weightlifting Commission
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